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Monday 10.16- Hermitage Volunteer Fire Dept. 

visits SJPII for Pre-K to 2nd!

Tuesday 10.17- Dress Down for Down Syndrome 

Awareness- Wear yellow or blue - $1

Friday 10.20- Mass @ 9:00am  – Notre Dame

Looking Ahead:

10.24- PTO Dress Down for a Cause $1

10.25- KCFS PTO Meeting @ KC 8:00am

10.27- No School- Spiritual Staff  Retreat

10.31- Halloween Parade @ 1:30pm- Trunk or Treat

11.1- All Saint’s Day Mass

11.7- School Picture Make-Up Day 

SJPII School Office Hours are Monday through Friday from 7:15AM to 3:15PM.

Students are tardy after 7:55 am each day. If arriving late, please come to the front office.

The cost of lunch is $3.50 per day. Please send money in an envelope with name and grade. 

Halloween/ Classroom Parties: We are asking that no edible treats or classroom snacks 

are brought in for distribution in the classroom on Halloween. If  you wish to give something 

to the students, we ask that you participate in the Trunk or Treat Event. Thank you for 

understanding, as we ensure the safety of  our students with allergies. 

Halloween Costumes should not depict any evil characters or be graphic. If  you have 

questions, please email me to check at ktiefenthal@kennedycatholicschools.org. Students are 

permitted to wear their costumes to school, but extra costume masks, headpieces, or 

props/accessories will need to be put on prior to the school parade. They will not be 

permitted to be worn all day. 

Trunk or Treat permission slips must be returned for all students to participate in the event 

whether a family member is participating or not. A hard copy of  the permission slip will be 

sent home this week and must be returned. 

If  you wish to participate in the Trunk or Treat, please contact Nicole Perry to reserve a spot 

and for more information at nperry@kennedycatholicschools.org. 
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It was wonderful getting to see everyone over the 

weekend at the KC Homecoming Events and the 

KC Color Run!  Our Little Eagles that attended sure 

did have a blast! Thank you to all the families for 

their generous donations for Open House and the 

Raffle Baskets for this weekend! We greatly 

appreciate your endless support for our school 

community and students!

I would also like to thank everyone who attended 

our SJPII Open House and joined in our Prayer 

Walk. Our students and staff  appreciate you taking 

the time to pray for them. God Bless!
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